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Pune: Chemito is proud to announce its support 
to the latest advancement in public 
transportation by Pune Mahanagar Parivahan 
Mahamandal Limited (PMPML). The integration 
of Chemito's state-of-the-art On Board Unit into 
PMPML buses will soon enable the 
implementation of an automatic ‘Next Stop 
Announcement’ system, significantly improving 
the journey experience for all passengers.

This innovative system is set to provide great 
relief to senior citizens, visually impaired, and 
disabled passengers by offering clear and timely 
information about upcoming stops. Moreover, 
passengers who are new to Pune will find this 
feature particularly beneficial as it will reduce 
the need to constantly seek assistance from 
fellow travelers regarding their stops.

With this new system, passengers can look 
forward to a more independent and convenient 
journey. The ‘Next Stop Announcement’ system 
is also expected to prevent incidents of 
passengers disembarking at the wrong stop and 
minimize misunderstandings with the driver 
and conductor.

PMPML operates bus services on 472 routes 
across Pune, Pimpri-Chinchwad, and the 
PMRDA limits. The new announcement system 
incorporates advanced GPS technology, 
facilitated by Chemito’s On Board Unit. This 
technology allows passengers to track their bus 
stops in real-time through the Aoli PMPML 
mobile app.

Chemito is committed to leveraging its cutting-
edge technology to enhance public 
transportation and contribute to the overall 
convenience and efficiency of city travel. This 
collaboration with PMPML marks a significant 
step forward in achieving that goal.


